
-----Original Message----- 
From: Piers Latham   
Sent: 17 March 2025 19:26 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: S62A/2025/0077 Land west of High Street Stebbing  
 
[  

 
 
I am emailing to object against the planning application on the land west of High street Stebbing. The 
proposal will have a harmful impact on the motte castle by impacting important views of it within 
the landscape and on its visual relationship with the historic settlement along High street; the grade 
ll* listed Stebbing park and the conservation area by encroaching on open fields that contribute to 
their prominence and openness. 
Please acknowledge my objection 
Yours 
Piers Latham 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Piers F. Latham 
 




